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Resumption of In-Person Hearings 

In accordance with the General Order entered on February 17, 2022, beginning March 22, 2022, 
all Charlotte hearings will be held in-person. 

All Asheville hearings will resume in-person beginning April 5, 2022, and all Statesville 
hearings will resume in-person beginning April 8, 2022.  All Shelby matters will continue to be 
held remotely until further notice by the Court. 

 

 
 
*************** 
 NO COURT 
*************** 
 

HONORABLE GEORGE R. HODGES 
 

THERE ARE NO HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR  
MARCH 7 – 11, 2022 

 
SCHEDULE CHANGES OCCUR DAILY; 

PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES, 
OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED 

FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.  


